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Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 
Winter Community Meeting Postponed 

 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 15, Enníska/February 2011) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
announced that tonight’s Winter Community Meeting has been postponed due to 
the passing of former Grand Chief Ron Kirby. He was the father of current Chief 
Rhonda Kirby. 
 
The meeting will be rescheduled. An announcement will be made once the details 
are confirmed. 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke regrets the inconvenience and sends its 
deepest sympathies to his family.  
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For information, please contact:        
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke    
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca   
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